CITY OF BROOKINGS
MINUTES OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION REGULAR MEETING
FEBRUARY 2, 1965

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 8:00 P. M., CHAIRMAN VIRGIL GOLDSBERRY PRESIDI NG .
OTHER COMM1SS1ONERS PRESENT: GLENDALE C, HoLTE, Ep OAR, ARCHIE McVAY, CALVIN
GORTE AND GEORGE DRESZIUS, REPORTERS PRESENT: Dick KEUSINK, MARGE BARRETT
AND Dicx CrROMBIE,

MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING WERE READ AND APPROVED AS READ.
MINUTES OF THE LAST COUNCIL MEETING WERE READ.

PETITION FOR ZONE CHANGE ON A PORTION OF TAX LOT 700- Map 41-13-6AA, ENTERED
BY GENE WOODS WAS UNABLE TO BE ACCEPTED DUE TO LACK OF AUTHOR!ZED 81GNATURES,

MOTION BY GLENDALE C. HOLTE TO ACCEPT THE RESIGNATION OF GLENN ROGERS A8 A MEMBER
OF THE PLANNING COMMISSION, SAI1D TERM ENDING 4/21/65. MoTion seEconDED BY
Eo OAR. MOTION CARRIED,.

VIRGIL GOLDSBERRY, CHAIRMAN REQUESTED THAT THE SECRETARY WRITE A LETTER OF
APPRECIATION TO GLENN ROGERS,

LETTER FROM ROBERT A. MATSON REQUESTING THE AUTHORITY TO BUILD A GARAGE AND SHOP
FOR HEAVY EQUIPMENT REPAIR, ON PROPERTY LOCATED ONE HALF BLOCK TO THE NORTH

OF RANSOM AVENUE OFF 2ND. STREET, WAS REFUSED., THIS PROPERTY 1§ NOT LOCATED

IN THE PROPER ZONING AREA FOR THIS TYPE OF BUSINESS.

MOTION BY ARCHIE MCVAY RECOMMENDING TO THE COUNCIL THAT ACTION BE TAKEN FOR
LOCATION OF A STATIONERY MOBIL UNIT LOCATED ON CORNER OF REDWOOD AND QAK
S8TREETS BE 18SUED TO JOHN L. SMITH. FROM THIS UNIT ONLY POPCORN, PEANUTS AND
SNOW CONES WILL BE SOLD. SECONDED BY GLENDALE C. HOLTE, MOTION CARRIED,

MOTION sy ED OAR RECOMMENDING THAT THE PAINT SPRAY BOOTH UNDER CONSTRUCTION
LOCATED AT WHARF AND SPRUCE STREETS BE REFERRED BACK TO COUNCIL FOR APPROVAL
ON TEMPORARY BAS1S, PROVIDING CITY LIABILITY 18 NOT ENCURRED., THE PLANNING
CoMM1ISS10N RECOMMEND IT TO BE REVIEWED B8Y CITY ATTORNEY, PROVIDING IT BE
APPROVED BY FIRE MARSHALL AND CITY BUILDING INSPECTOR., MOTION SECONDED

BY GLENDALE C. HOLTE., MOTION CARRIED,

BUILDING PERMITS FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY TOTAL was $125,158.00. OF THis
TOTAL ONE NEwW RESI1DENTFOR $11,500.00, U. S. COAST GUARD BUILDINGS FOR
$111,433.00. BALANCE OF PERMITS FOR SMALLER PROJECTS TOTAL oF $2,225.00

AZALEA GARDEN CLUB ARE MOST INTERESTED IN COOPERATING WITH THE CITY PLANNING
COMMISSION IN A PROGRAM TO BEAUTIFY THE CITY WiITH FLOWERS AND BHRUBS8, THIS
WORK TO BE DONE TO THE BES8T INTEREST OF THE CITY.

MR8. JOHN PETERSON, PRESIDENT OF THE PELICAN BAY ART ASSOCIATION WAS. PRESENT
AND OFFERED THE ASSI18TANCE OF THERE CLUB TO HELP ALONG WITH THE PLANNING
COMMI18S8I10ON AND AZALEA GARDEN CLUB IN BEAUTIFYING CITY OF BROOKINGS,

CHAIRMAN VIRGIL GOLDSBERRY SUGGESTED THE S8ECRETARY WRITE MR8. FLWOOD SHOREY,
PRESIDENT OF AZALEA GARDEN CLUB, A LETTER OF APPRECIATION., COPY OF THIS
LETTER BE SENT TO MRS. CHARLES GRAYSHEL.



SPECIAL PLANNING COMMISS1ON SCHEDULED FOR FEBRUARY 16, 1965 at 8:00 P. M.
THIS MEETING 1S TO DISCUSS AND MAKE RECOMMENDATIONS FOR THE REGULAR MARCH OTH
COUNCIL MEETING ON ZONE CHANGES,

MOTION BY ARCHIE MCVAY THAT THE MEETING BE ADJOURNED. GSEGONDED BY GLENDALE
C. HOLTE.

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 10:00 P, M.

ATTEST:

MARJORIE MCKERNAN, SECRETARY






